

Aspire, Desire, Believe, Achieve

Coleridge Road, Rotherham, South Yorkshire S65 1LW t: 01709 828 988 e: enquiries@coleridgeprimary.org w: www.coleridgeprimary.org

28/3/23

Autism Week

Dear Families,

As you all know, Autism is something that is close to my heart as my daughter is autistic. This week is Autism Awareness week and as a school, I feel we need to highlight the many strengths, talents and love autistic children bring into our life and school.

Therefore, I would like to have a non-uniform on Thursday. We would like all our children to wear bright colours to show support and if families want to make a voluntary contribution - we would love to donate this to the National Autism Society.

I want to also thank all of our families for another fabulous term. This term has been so eventful and I am so proud of the children and the progress they continue to make. Our staff have been amazing and the school continues to develop and grow. I am so proud that our staff continue to drive the school forward and have been led impeccably by Mrs Shaw and Miss Warner.

We are so grateful to all our families for the support and encouragement we have received this term and we cannot wait to make more fabulous memories in the summer term.

I hope all our families have a great Ramadan and Easter.

Thanks Mr Tankard

